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18/12/23 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

As we come to the end of this term, I wanted to let you know how outstanding your children 

have been during what has been a highly successful term. Students and staff have all been 

working very hard and our new punctuality and uniform procedures have been working well. 

Attendance is improving and I thank you for your support in these matters. 

 

To keep up to date with school news, please look at our fortnightly Parent Connect newsletters 

which you can find on our website here. Parent Connect newsletters are emailed out at the 

end of each Week B. 

 

Don’t forget about our Winter Concert which is taking place tomorrow, Tuesday 19th December, 

from 5pm until approximately 7pm, in the main school hall. 

 

End of Term Arrangements 

In line with previous years, Post 16 students will finish school on Wednesday 20th December 

2023. Year 11 students will also finish on Wednesday 20th December 2023. This is in recognition 

of their outstanding efforts and behaviour in their recent mock examinations. 

All other year groups will finish on Thursday 21st December 2023. To support with a staggered 

finish, Year 10 will leave at approximately 11am.  Years 7, 8 and 9 will leave at 12pm. 

Term starts again on Monday 8th January 2024. Please note that the first week back will be 

Week A. 

Community Connect 

 

Look out for our latest edition of Community Connect which provides a visual round up of the 

term, and which will be emailed out this week. 

 

I wish you all a lovely break over the festive period.  

 

Mrs M Pye 

Headteacher 

https://www.greenford.ealing.sch.uk/page/?title=Parent+Connect+Newsletters&pid=1213

